
 

Delaware HOSA Pin Design 

Delaware HOSA students are encouraged to submit a conference pin design for the 2015 HOSA National 

Leadership Conference (NLC). This event is open to Delaware HOSA members and is for individual 

students. Submissions will be reviewed by the Delaware HOSA Management Team, and the top three 

designs will be selected. The top three pin designs will be announced at the HOSA State Leadership 

Conference awards ceremony on March 26, 2015. The 1
st
 place pin design will be used to create the 

Delaware pin for the 2015 HOSA NLC. The deadline for submission is Monday, February 2, 2015. 

 

Please submit your T-shirt design on an 8.5 x 11” page to your HOSA advisor BEFORE Monday, 

February 2, 2015.  The top four pin designs from each school will be sent to the Department of 

Education for final review.  In addition to your pin design, please include your name, HOSA chapter 

name (school), and your HOSA advisor’s name. Pin designs must be the original work of the student 

submitting and not the work of another.  Plagiarism or copyright violation is prohibited.  Please note that 

due to production restrictions, the winning design may be altered. 

 

Specifications: 

 Include the words “Delaware” and “HOSA”  

 Include the year 

 Designs can only be two colors 

  

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.alamoflag.com/cart/images/delaware-afs-108.gif&imgrefurl=http://www.alamoflag.com/cart/index.php?main_page%3Dproduct_info%26cPath%3D9_14%26products_id%3D8276&h=223&w=152&tbnid=55qlrsJ3bHrtOM:&zoom=1&docid=egShUH2gZMbDMM&ei=XCdSVMSVH9bdsASc3IKYBQ&tbm=isch&ved=0CHQQMyhPME8&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=523&page=3&start=63&ndsp=34

